
Year 4 Newsletter – Spring 2 2024 

Hi, welcome back to the second term of Spring – I am excited for the learning and 

experiences that the next 5 weeks will hold for Year 4. If you have any concerns throughout 

the next half term, please make a telephone appointment or contact me on Class Dojo. As I 

am sure you have seen from our twitter pages, Year 4 have made a wonderful start to the 

year with lots of hard work. The children will have a great time learning a range of subjects 

and topics and I am excited to teach them about the Romans, Easter and comparing 

geographical features. 

Times Tables Rockstars 

In preparation for the Year 4 Multiplication Check, we will be continuing to practise our 
times tables regularly at school. This will not only help the children feel more confident for 
the upcoming Multiplication Check later in the year, but it will also help them feel more 
confident in all areas of the maths curriculum. It would be amazing if families could support 
this push on times tables knowledge at home by encouraging the children to access Times 
Tables Rockstars at home for 5 minutes a few times each week. If you are unsure of their 
login details or need support with this, please message me on Class Dojo. 

Homework and Home Reading 

For homework, the children will either be given a piece of homework in their yellow 
homework book or be asked to practice their lines for our upcoming production in March. If 
they have homework in their book, their book will be handed out on Friday and must be 
returned by the following Thursday. 
Children need to continue to read at home. This is imperative to help improve their reading 
stamina and fluency. It should be enjoyable and therefore, if they read books that they have 
selected independently, or news articles that they have found interesting, then we want to 
hear about it. Children should return their home reader log on a Thursday to be checked by 
Miss Foley and I. 

Alice! 

The children have been busy rehearsing our Year 3/4 production of Alice! We cannot wait to 

share the children’s talents with you on Tuesday 19th March. There will be an afternoon 

performance at 1:30pm and an evening performance at 5pm. We will send a letter with 

more details about times, tickets and costumes in the coming weeks.  

PE days  

This half term, our PE day will be Wednesday . If this day changes, I will inform you via 

ClassDojo. It is school policy that children bring a change of clothes for PE lessons and a slip 

will be sent home with your child if they do not bring one. With the weather becoming 

wetter and colder, please ensure the children have appropriate outdoor PE kit. This could be 

joggers and a sweatshirt or hooded top. 

Thank you for your support, 

Miss Gibbins and Miss Foley  


